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NORTH RIDGEVILLE PATRON UPDATE



 
 
November 21, 2023

The new roof is going on! The drive thru will need to be closed on Monday, November 27 and Tuesday, November 28 for the safety of our patrons and construction crew while they complete this project. 

This should be the last of the exterior work. 
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As always, please contact the Branch Manager or Assistant Branch Manager with any questions or concerns. 
Thank you for your patience through this renovation process! 
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